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45th St Taphouse Bar & Grille 
https://octaphouses.com/ 
 
Alchemi Design & Publications 
https://alchemidesign.com/ 
 
Baltimore Charter Bus Company 
https://baltimorecharterbuscompany.com/ 
 
Barefoot Mailman Motel 
https://barefootmailman.com/ 
 
Beach Bum Inn 
https://beachbumoc.com/ 
 
Beach Bum West - O Motel and Cabins 
https://beachbumwesto.com/ 
 
Beach to Bay Heritage Area, Inc 
https://www.beachesbayswaterways.org 
 
Blake, Nelson & Brown Security Services 
https://www.bnbsecurityservicesllc.com 
 
Blood Bank of Delmarva, Inc. 
https://www.delmarvablood.org 
 
Blu Crabhouse & Raw Bar @ DISTRICT 24 
https://www.blucrabhouse.com/ 
 
Butterfish Cove, LLC 
https://vacationinoc.com/ 
 

 
 
 

 
Castle in the Sand Hotel 
https://castleinthesand.com/ 
 
Chick-Fil-A at West Ocean City 
https://www.chick-fil-a.com 
 
Coastal Life Realty Group 
https://www.coastallifeoc.com 
 
Convention Center Villas 
 
CubeSmart 
https://www.cubesmart.com/maryland-self-
storage/ocean-city-self-storage/4743.html 
 
Custom Mechanical, Inc. 
https://www.custommechanical.com 
 
Delmarva Power 
https://www.delmarva.com 
 
Delmarva Two-Way Radio 
https://www.delmarvatwoway.com 
 
Ember's Island Miniature Golf @ DISTRICT 24 
https://www.taust.in/embers-island 
 
Embers Restaurant @ DISTRICT 24 
https://www.embers.com/ 
 
Etch-Art Awards LLC 
https://www.etch-art.com 
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Farmers Bank of Willards 
https://fbwbank.com/ 
 
Faw Casson - Certified Public Accountants 
https://www.fawcasson.com 
 
Francis Scott Key Family Resort 
https://www.fskfamily.com 
 
Freeman Arts Pavilion 
https://www.freemanarts.org 
 
Frick Electric HVAC CO.,INC. 
https://www.frickelectrichvac.com/ 
 
Fun City Arcade, Inc. 
https://funcityoc.com 
 
Grand Hotel 
https://grandhoteloceancity.com 
 
Grotto Pizza at 124th St. 
https://www.grottopizza.com/ 
 
Holiday Real Estate, Inc. 
https://www.holidayoc.com 
 
Holt Food, Paper & Chemical Company 
https://www.holtpaper.com 
 
Hyatt Place Oceanfront Hotel 
https://www.hyatt.com/hyatt-place/en-US/oxbzo-
hyatt-place-ocean-city-
oceanfront?src=vanity_hyattplaceoceancityoceanfro
nt.com 
 
Jay's Cafe & Ice Cream @ DISTRICT 24 
https://www.jayscafeoc.com/ 
 
 

 
 

K-Coast Surf Shop 
https://www.kcoast.com 
 
Landmark Insurance & Financial Group, Inc 
https://www.landmarkinsuranceinc.com 
 
Legum & Norman Realty, Inc. 
https://www.legumnorman.com 
 
Macky's Bayside Bar & Grill 
https://www.mackys.com 
 
Madison Beach Motel 
https://www.madisonbeachoc.com/ 
 
Maryland Coastal Bays Program 
https://www.mdcoastalbays.org 
 
Maryland Dept. of Labor- Div of Workforce 
https://www.lowershoreajc.org 
 
Mercantile Processing Inc. 
https://www.mpiprocessing.com 
 
Mills Creek Builders, Inc 
https://www.millscreekbuilders.com 
 
Nantuckets Restaurant 
https://www.nantucketsrestaurant.com 
 
Ocean Aerial Ads, Inc. 
https://www.oceanaerialadsinc.com 
 
Ocean City Timeshare Resales & Rentals 
https://www.sellmytimesharenow.com/destinations/
ocean-city-timeshare/ 
 
Ocean Princess, Inc. 
https://www.theoceanprincess.com 
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Park Place Hotel 
https://www.ocparkplacehotel.com 
 
Paws & Claws, Etc. 
https://www.pawsandclawsetc.com 
 
Plumbers and Steamfitters UA Local 486 
https://www.ualocal486.com/ 
 
PNC Bank 
https://www.pnc.com 
 
Princess Bayside Beach Hotel 
https://www.princessbayside.com 
 
Princess Royale Oceanfront Resort 
https://www.princessroyale.com 
 
Real HVAC Services 
https://www.realhvacservices.com 
 
Red Sun Custom Apparel, Inc. 
https://www.redsuncustom.com 
 
Rogers Sign Company, Inc. 
https://www.rogerssign.com 
 
Sello's Italian Oven & Bar 
https://www.ocsellos.com 
 
Shore Legal Access 
https://shorelegal.org/ 
 
Shore Management, Inc. 
https://shoremanagementinc.com/ 
 
Skyware Hospitality Solutions 
https://www.skywaresystems.com 
 

 
 
 

Sportland Arcade 
 
St. Mary Star of the Sea Catholic Church 
https://stmarystaroftheseaocmd.com 
 
Sunsations Store OC18 
https://www.sunsationsusa.com 
 
Surf's Up Arcade @ DISTRICT 24 
https://www.blucrabhouse.com/surfs-up-arcade 
 
Synepuxent Post #166 American Legion 
https://www.alpost166.org 
 
Tall Tales Taphouse 
https://www.talltalestaphouse.com/ 
 
Taphouse Tavern LLC 
https://octaphouses.com/locations/137th-street/ 
 
Taphouse West Bar & Grille 
https://octaphouses.com/locations/west-ocean-city/ 
 
The Beach House Restaurant 
https://www.castleinthesand.com 
 
The Spinnaker 
https://thespinnakeroc.com/ 
 
The Sunny Beach House Group 
https://katiehammond.kw.com/ 
 
Trimper Rides 
https://www.trimpersrides.com 
 
Twinings Lobster Shanty 
https://www.twiningshanty.com 
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Tyler & Company LLC 
https://www.tylercpa.com 
 
United Way of the Lower Eastern Shore 
https://www.uwles.org 
 
University of Maryland Extension - Worcester County 
https://www.extension.umd.edu/worcester-county 
 
Unscene Productions 
https://www.unsceneproductions.com 
 
VCA Delmarva Animal Hospital 
https://www.vcadelmarva.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WGMD 92.7/98.5 ''The Talk of Delmarva'' 
https://www.wgmd.com 
 
Wilmington University - Georgetown 
https://www.wilmu.edu 
 
Worcester County GOLD, Inc. 
https://www.worcestergold.org 
 
Worcester Youth & Family Counseling Svcs 
https://www.gowoyo.org 
 
ZenBusiness 
https://www.zenbusiness.com/ 
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